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From: Webmaster 
Sent: August-26-13 12:00 PM
To: BoardSec
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2013-0203
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments: (please see below and attachment)
We question if proper notice has been given as the OEB Notice in the Hamilton Spectator
was on Monday, August 12, 2013 and the written reasons are to be submitted by August
27th, 2013 (16 days). 
Since 2011, Phelps Homes Ltd has followed all notices and attended public meetings with
regard to the NRWC applications. We have forwarded written submissions and met with
representatives NRWC and/or its Consultants (and followed up requesting a reply with
numerous emails and / or phone calls) and have recieved no written response to date. 
Attached are copies of our written submissions which clearly note that we have serious
concerns about the specific location of two of the proposed turbine locations; and that the
Hydro Transmission Lines should be installed "underground" where it traverses through or
adjacet to the Town of Smithville. We hereby request "Intervenor Status" with regard to this
application.

Name: Ken Gonyou
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